Notice of Bid/Request for Proposal

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
City of Ft. Lauderdale
NOTICE OF RECEIPT OF UNSOLICITED PROPOSAL AND INVITATION TO SUBMIT PROPOSALS TO REDEVELOP THE EXISTING EAST AND WEST BUILDINGS OF THE FORT LAUDERDALE AQUATIC COMPLEX

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that the City of Fort Lauderdale, Florida, has received an unsolicited proposal from a private entity pursuant to Section 255.065, Florida Statutes, to redevelop the existing East and West Buildings of the Fort Lauderdale Aquatic Complex located at 501 Seabreeze Boulevard, also known as 1 Hall of Fame Drive, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, and more particularly described as International Swimming Hall of Fame Complex 138-19 B Parcel “A”. The City of Fort Lauderdale will accept other proposals for the same project on or before the twenty-first day after Wednesday, January 27, 2021.  Other proposals for the same project must be received in writing in the City of Fort Lauderdale City Manager’s Office, 100 North Andrews Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, Florida, 33301, before 5:00 p.m. local time on Wednesday, February 17, 2021.

Jeffrey A. Modarelli, City Clerk

Publish:  Sun Sentinel-Broward Edition: 1/27/2021 and 2/3/2021

Florida Administrative Register: 1/27/2021 and 2/3/2021
